
West Elementary Board Report            March 1, 2021 

  

Enrollment:   T-1 - 9   1st Grade - 207    2nd Grade – 187 

Virtual 1st Grade - 13    Virtual 2nd Grade - 14 

  

1/29 - Final Teacher Incentive Allotment meeting was attended by Mrs. 

Bessent and “lead teachers” Rayna McCarty, Ashley Anderson.  We finalized 

the plan for the TIA for our district.  

2/16 – 2/19 – Snow Days - Learned how to live without electricity/water. 

2/22 – Beginning of our 5th 6th weeks. 

2/22 – Soil Water Conservations Posters were pick up for review.  The Awards 

Banquet is set for March 20 at 6:30 at Wylie High School 

2/25 -Tommy Vaughn explained Teacher Incentive Allotment plan to faculty.  

3/1 – 3/5 - Dr. Seuss birthday – Celebrated it with activities all week. 

3/4 - UIL Meet – Stephenville – 20 competitors in 2nd grade. 

  3/8 – 3/12 Spring Break 

 3/26 – Online Book Fair  

3/29 - Begin EOY mCLASS testing which will run through 4/9 


